## **Allergy Awareness Notification**

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We would like to bring to your attention the importance of allergy awareness in our school community. As you know, allergies can significantly impact the health and safety of our students.

To ensure a safe environment for all, we kindly ask you to:

- Inform the school of any allergies your child may have.
- Provide appropriate medications (e.g., epinephrine auto-injectors) if your child has severe allergies.
- Encourage your child to avoid sharing food with classmates.
- Read labels and provide safe snacks for class activities.

Your cooperation and vigilance can help us create a safe learning environment for everyone. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school nurse.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely, Your School Name School Nurse Contact Information